
    REPUBLIC OF NIGER      Niamey,   09 OCT 2019 

Fraternity - Work - Progress 

 

[national insignia]     The Prime Minister, Head of Government 

 

 OFFICE OF THE  

PRIME MINISTER  

 

No.  0079 /PM/National Arrangements 

for EITI in Niger 

 

       To:  Ms. HELEN CLARK, 

         ITIE Chair, 

        Radhusgata 26, 

        0151 OSLO NORWAY 

 

Concerning: Application by Niger for EITI candidacy 

 

 

Dear Madam Chairperson, 

 

In accordance with the commitment made by the Government of Niger at the Conference 

on Governance of the Extractive Industries, held in Niamey on 22nd and 23rd January 2019, it is my 

pleasure to send to you herewith the application for Niger’s candidacy to join the Extractive Industries 

Transparency Initiative (EITI). 

I trust this reaches you safely and am pleased to convey my sincere best wishes to you. 

 

Attachment: Candidacy application  

 

     [signature]  BRIGI RAFINI [seal of the Office 

  of the Prime Minister] 


